
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Tony Glazebrook 
27 January 2010 16:24 
Seamus Healy 

Subject: RE: Access to BSC design information and supporting documentation 

Hi Seamus, 

Er, this wasn't quite the response I was expecting! We asked if we could just 'tap' into their BIW for simplicity. Their 

subsequent proposal is that they set up, in effect, an area of BIW with all the stuff in -which the Colin Brady letter 
calls a new Project. The elegance of that is that they would only have to notify us of stuff without having to transmit 
the actual thing. Also, it would, at a stroke, comprise the contractually required "Technical Library" (lnfraco contract 
page 227). 

So what I was hoping you'd say was something like ... "What a good idea! We (i.e. IT) support this and will facilitate 
the associated licence requirement/transfer". 

Canu have a reconsider please? 

All the very best, 

Tony 

From: Seamus Healy 
Sent: 27 January 2010 15:42 
To: Tony Glazebrook 
Subject: RE: Access to BSC design information and supporting documentation 
Hi Tony, 

All you can do is point them back to the contract and request that deliverables are made available to us. 
We did have a whole section in the Employers Requirements on Document Standards and Control, but someone 
from our side removed it without our knowledge immediately prior to signing ... :-( 

Regards, 

Seamus 

From: Tony Glazebrook 
Sent: 27 January 2010 14:48 
To: Seamus Healy 
Subject: Access to BSC design information and supporting documentation 

Hi Seamus, 

Can you look at the attached and comment back to me please. 

Cheers, 

Tony 

CEC00559855 0001 


